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TEMPORARY AND INTERMITTENT ROAD DELAY 
OF A PORTION OF STATE HIGHWAY 4 

 
Please be advised that on January 9, 2025, SpaceX will be conducting Texas Department of 
Transportation (TXDOT) approved transportation operations on Highway 4 from factory to launch 
pad sometime between 5:00 a.m. – 9:00 a.m.  The transport will take approximately 1 hour. The 
beach and highway will remain open throughout the operation; however, traffic may be delayed 
for a short duration.  
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